
Ladies Notices 21st June 
 
Results of the Presidents Trophy 
 
Winner Di Shepherd and Sandy Halsey 39 points  £9 each 
       Taken on 18th from 
 
Joint 2nd Penny Cook and Bernie Young 39 points  £8 each 
  Joanne Read and Fran Reeves 39 points  £8 each 
 
4th  June Houlston and Pat Mitchell 36 points  £6 each 
  On countback from 
5th  Karen Ellam and Sue Cooper  36 points  £5 each 
 
So the winners of the Presidents Trophy with the honour of representing the Ladies Section 
against the men are Di and Sandy.  Well done to them. 
 
Well done also to Jo and Fran for gallantly defending their trophy and missing out on 18th 
hole.  The scoring was all so close.  
 
The Hudson Trophy Saturday 24th July  
 
The sign up has gone up on the noticeboard.  It is our Club Championship and so has been 
moved to a Saturday, so the Saturday ladies and juniors have a chance to compete.  Anyone 
can sign up, but it will be the lowest 15 handicappers that will get the chance to compete.  I 
do understand that many ladies will not want to play 36 holes in a medal format!! We are 
trying to run it as the men run theirs.  Ladies will start on the 10th in the morning and off the 
1st in the afternoon.  Going out highest to lowest in handicap order in 3s. 
 
Other notices 
 
Sue Cooper is looking for more players to play in the Friendly against Berkhampstead on 2nd 
July.  Please sign up or contact her. 
 
I will try and put the sign ups on the website in the diary section, so if you have forgotten 
your tee times you can look on our website. 
 
I have put some photos upstairs of prize winners at Lady Captain’s day.  Please feel free to 
take one if you were a prize winner.   
 
The sign up is on the Lady Captain’s noticeboard for the Away day on 3 August at East 
Herts Golf Club. 
 
I will send out the Ping results on Thursday.  Let’s hope the weather gets better! We were so 
lucky for Lady Captain’s Day.   
 
  


